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From: Orantes, Margaret  
Subject: FW: Spanish Proficiency Exam - Grow Our Own reimbursement second form 

 
Hello Teachers, 
There is also another form that needs to be filled out as part of the Grow Our Own reimbursement program 
for the Spanish Exam.  Please fill out the application and course approval form and email to me as soon as you 
can before you take the exam.  If you have any questions please call or email….thanks! 
 

Margaret Orantes 
Administrative Assistant 

Tucson Unified School District 

Language Acquisition Department 

LIRC Bldg./2025 E. Winsett Street 

Tucson, AZ  85719 

(520)225-4644 

Fax  225-4668 
From: Pargas, Marisa  
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 2:14 PM 
Subject: FW: Spanish Proficiency Exam 
Importance: High 

 
Hello Teachers, 
 
Language Acquisition is very pleased for your interest to teach in a Two-Way Dual Language classroom and 
to obtain a Provisional Bilingual Endorsement for the upcoming 2017-18 SY.  Please read the email below 
from Sofia Nuno as it has vital information about the upcoming Spanish proficiency exam. 
 
In addition, if you are interested in a reimbursement for the cost of the proficiency exam, please read and fill 
out the attached TUSD – Language Acquisition Department Grow Your Own application and course 
approval forms and send them to Margaret Orantes at LAD.  Be sure to do this as soon as possible, so that 
the Grow Your Own forms may be processed in advance of the exam.  *Please note* - reimbursement occurs 
upon proof of passing the exam. 
 
Thank you and please feel free to contact us with any questions you may have. 
 
Your Partner in Education, 

Marisa C. Pargas 

Language Acquisition Specialist 

Language Acquisition Department 

Tucson Unified School District 

520-225-4600 

From: Nuno, Sofia - (sunanue) [mailto:sunanue@email.arizona.edu]  
aSubject: Spanish Proficiency Exam 

 

Hello,  

I hope this message finds you well. 
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I want to let you know that the next Spanish Proficiency Exam will be offered on Saturday April 22nd, 2016 

from 9:30-12:30 (Modern Languages room 513) 

The exam tests four skill areas: listening, speaking, reading and writing; given that the student  passes he/she 

will receive a certification recognized by the State of Arizona.  

The workshop sessions will be offered on the following dates: 

        Friday April 14th from 3:00pm-5:00pm in room 530 at the College of Education.  

        Wednesday April 19th from 11:00-1:00pm in room 208 at the College of Education. 

I highly recommend that students attend the workshops sessions since I go over what specifically will be on 

the test and will personally answer specific questions they might have. Additionally, we guarantee to have the 

results ready within two weeks of the exam date.  

The examination fee is $100 which includes both workshop sessions.  

I am sending you the registration form as well as a review packet so you can pass along to your students. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Best,  

Sofia Nuño Unánue  
Office Specialist Sr./Spanish Proficiency Exam Coordinator 

Department of Teaching, Language and Sociocultural Studies 

University of Arizona 

(520) 621-7820 

sunanue@email.arizona.edu 

 
 

 

For more information, please check our website:  

https://www.coe.arizona.edu/tls/lrc_spanish_proficiency 
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